
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
March 2021 
 
PROPERTY DEVELOPMENT UPDATE 
We were delighted to learn that Woodview Construction 
have been appointed the building contractor for our 12 
classroom block build. They will be on site from March 1. 
 
The construction services company has been involved in 
renovation and new builds within the education sector. 
Takapuna Grammar School’s main block is one renovation they have just completed to a high level of 
workmanship. They currently have two other jobs on the North Shore, Torbay Primary School and 
Birkenhead Primary School. Being a North Shore company who have close connections to the school 
and area, they are enjoying a good run of ‘local’ work. We look forward to working with Woodview 
Construction. 
 
Over the holiday break we had a busy time on the school site in preparation for the New Build. Rooms 
18 and 19 were transported onto the field for use later in the year as our school roll grows, while 
Rooms 20 and 21 were demolished. Our Year 6 students moved into their “Portacoms” for the year 
and they seem very happy in their new `village`. 
 
The plans for the New Build have been on display in the school office since late last year. There are QR 
Codes on the plans that will, when viewed through a smart phone, allow you to see a 360° panorama 
of the interior of the Build.   
 
As well as a new classroom block we will have a finished 
product including extensive landscaping of: 

 A new driveway to the Hall 

 A huge water tank for water recycling and 
school irrigation 

 New outdoor learning areas 

 Shared gardening opportunities 
 
 


